Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Gail Payne <GPayne@alamedaca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:20 PM

To: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health; 'Victor.Early@tetratech.com'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Abdulla Ahmed; Rochelle Wheeler

Subject: RE: New Case Worker for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003168, Cross Alameda

Trail, Ralph Appezzato Memorial Parkway, Alameda, CA

Ms. Jurek,

Thank you for reaching out! Welcome aboard!

The City also has new contacts for this project: Abdulla Ahmed and Rochelle Wheeler. | have copied them on this email.
Thank you.

Regards,

Gail Payne

Gail Payne, Transportation Coordinator
City of Alameda Community Development Dept
510-747-6892 - gpayne@alamedaca.gov

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health [mailto:Anne.Jurek@acgov.org]

Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2016 4:15 PM

To: Gail Payne <GPayne@alamedaca.gov>; 'Victor.Early@tetratech.com' <Victor.Early@tetratech.com>

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Subject: New Case Worker for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003168, Cross Alameda Trail, Ralph Appezzato
Memorial Parkway, Alameda, CA

Dear Ms. Payne and Mr. Early,

I am respectfully informing you that | am the new case worker at Alameda County Environmental Health for your
site. Jerry Wickham retired on January 22, 2016 and | took over the case on January 23. Please contact me in the future
with any questions pertaining to the case.

| look forward to working with you.
Sincerely,

Anne Jurek

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721



